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*If we get rain this week and the area floods, we will 
need to postpone.

March is Reading Month!

Happy Early Release Wednesday!

The Renaissance Report will now be sent to families via email 
and text on Wednesdays instead of Mondays. 





All Pro Dads breakfast is  

Friday, March 15th! 

7am 

in the cafeteria





Renaissance 
Public School Academy 

 invites you to 

swim into our school 

for Kindergarten Roundup!



Click on the link here:

http://ybpay.lifetouch.com/
http://ybpay.lifetouch.com/








Middle School Happenings



Athletics Announcements:
Girls Basketball: 

Upcoming Games: 
Wednesday, March 6, both our teams will be in action 

against the Colts of St. Mary at home.  The action will begin 
with the “B” Team at 5:30pm.  The “A” Team will begin their 

game shortly after the first game is complete. 
Thursday, March 7, the “B” Team will be in action at St. Ann 

in Cadillac.  The game is set to begin at 5:30pm. 
 

Uniforms: 
We are still missing a good number of uniforms. If you have 

not washed and returned your uniform, please do so. A 
collection bill will be sent out for the cost of replacing any 

uniforms not turned in. Get those turned in, please. 
 

Upcoming Basketball Camp: 
Be on the lookout for an announcement coming soon 

regarding an early-age basketball camp! We are excited 
about the possibilities! 

 
Athletics Fundraiser: Senior Event 

An announcement is coming soon about our Senior (8th 
grade) Event. Be on the lookout! 8th grade boys and girls 
basketball players will have an opportunity to take on your 

family members! 



Ms. Z. will be 
needing a large 

collection of 
clean water 

bottles for an 
upcoming art 

project. Please 
drop any you 

have in the tub 
outside her 

classroom door. 
Thank you in 

advance!


